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Title:Corrigendum

for the tender on Fraud analytics for healthcare

Following representation received from various bidders/ consultants who attended the pre-bid conference on Fraud
Analytics in Healthcare the competent authority has acceded to their request on extending the time limit for submission
of the technical and commercial bids. The revised date for submission of Technical and Commercial Bids shall now be
31st May, 2011. Accordingly all the subsequent timelines will get pushed back accordingly.

It is also clarified that no disaster recovery site is required for this project.
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